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Hello planners,
I’d like to offer here some public comment regarding a proposal:

The plan is to allow Transient Camping - up to 10 campsites - up to 30 campers in tents, RVs or trailers on a variety
of properties in zones RV, R1, R2, R5, R10, UR20 ,UR40, Rangeland, TPZ and Forestland.

I got the above info second hand so I am not completely sure about it.
In general I would like to support private campgrounds with some restrictions.

I think 10 campsites on one acre would be too many but might work on two acres or more.

I would like more information about Rangeland, TPZ, and Forestland. If these are private lands over 40 acres that
seems alright. But if they are going to be used for private for-profit campgrounds they should be taxed for such use.
Fires safety would seem to be of high concern as well.

Adequate water should addressed and proper septic etc.

I think neighbors should be notified before any plans are approved so concern about and traffic and noise and water
could be addressed.

Sakina Bush
Fort Bragg
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